
7th July 2009

Mansour Aliabadian
Ferdowsi University of Mashhad
Mashhad
Iran

Dear Dr Aliabadian,

8th MALAYSIA GENETICS CONGRESS, AWANA GENTING HIGHLANDS, 
4-6 August 2009

We acknowledge your (online) registration and thank you for your interest to participate 
in the Congress. 

We  are  very  pleased  to  inform  you  that  your  poster paper  entitled  “Genetic 
Relationships Among Cyprinids Inferred By Cytochrome B” has been accepted by the 
Scientific Committee for poster presentation.

Kindly submit  the  extended abstract  to  the Scientific  Committee  by 10th July 2009. 
Please pay your registration fees of  RM 350 made payable to  8th Malaysia Genetics 
Congress  by  15th July  2009.  The  Extended  Abstract  will  only  be  included  in  the 
proceedings once payment is received by the Secretariat.

Look forward to meet you at the Congress.

Thank you.

Sincerely, 

…………………………………..
Nor Hazlina bt Mat Sa'at 
Secretary 
8th Malaysia Genetics Congress 
c/o Horticulture Research Centre, MARDI 
P.O Box 12301, General Post Office 
50774 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 
Tel:        +603-89437446 
Fax:        +603-89487590 
E-mail:     pgmcongress@gmail.com / nor@mardi.gov.my 
Website:    www.persatuangenetikmalaysia.com 


